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the UK Government's Scoffish Legal Team




Area G-G

Victoria Quay

Edinburgh EH6 6QQ

Date:  10  July 2013
Dear [
REDACTED ]
Thank you for your FOI request below.

“Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following information please, where publicly available:
1.       A breakdown of the number of Document Records Management (ECM 
or EDRMs) solutions across the organisation and the contract providers of the said solutions.

2.       For the solutions above, the current annual maintenance payments that the organisation makes to its providers and the renewal date and term for these contracts.

3.       Does the organisation have an Enterprise Licence with Microsoft including Sharepoint 2007/10.

4.       A copy of the organisation’s Information Management Strategy / Roadmap for the next 1-3 years.

5.       If the organisation has an Information Management project, what are the current timescales?

6.       If the organisation has entered into a managed service agreement for ICT and related services; the name of the current supplier and the date when the current agreement ends.”
 I can confirm that the Office of the Advocate General does not hold the information you have requested.  The Office of the Advocate General's information technology is provided by the Scottish Government.  All requests for information in relation to IT services, including Document Record Management solutions,  run by the Scottish Government needs to be submitted to them.  You can use the link below to go to their FOI site.

http://www.scotland.gov.uk/About/Information/FOI
If you are dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, you can ask OAG to conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office of the Solicitor to the Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ. 

If you remain dissatisfied with how your request has been handled by OAG following its internal review, you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office.  Details of the complaints procedure can be found here - http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx or by writing to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF.

Regards

[REDACTED]

